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I OPPOSE [HB 2741]. 

 

[HB 2741] is going to be very expensive. 

 

[HB 2741] does not have a budget(s) and or funding source(s) to carry out a variation 

of universal health care. 

 

Voters are not provided with enough information to make an informed decision 

concerning the fate of [HB 2741]. 

 

The authors of [HB 2741] should receive some accolade for their humanitarian 

pursuits to prevent and treat diseases. However, the very expensive nature of this 

program was conveniently omitted leaving the Voters outside in the cold, tax 

increases world. 

 

[HB 2741] is incompetently constructed and therefore should be rejected and denied. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "[HB 2741] is going to be really expensive." 

 


